## Re: Support Structures for Ennis Community College/Gaelcholáiste an Chláir Students

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Following the recent tragic event involving one of our second year students I am writing to inform you of the support structures for your son/daughter that are available in the local area at present and over the summer holidays to help him/her through this difficult time.

The following agencies have kindly offered support and they have indicated that our students will be given priority when accessing the service. Please mention the recent tragic event that took place in Ennis if you choose to make contact.

| Limerick & Clare ETB    | Gerry Mitchell                    | 087 6924176                 |
|-------------------------|-----------------------------------|-----------------------------|
|                         | Psychotherapist                   | www.limerickclare.etb.ie    |
|                         | (available until the end of July) |                             |
| Children's Grief Centre | Main Reception                    | 061 224627                  |
|                         |                                   | 087 9851733                 |
|                         |                                   | www.childrensgriefcentre.ie |
| Clare Care              | Main Reception                    | 065 6828178                 |
|                         |                                   | www.clarecare.ie            |

Additional resources have been added to our website which may be of support to you and/or your son/daughter at this time or over the next few months. You can access these by **clicking here** or at www.enniscommunitycollege.com – please go to the 'students & parents' tab.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Our thoughts are with each of you.

Sincerely,

Brian O'Donoghue

Principal